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There are no user licensing costs for organisations.   

There may be costs involved with an organisation providing data. This
depends on how information can be shared with the Devon and Cornwall Care
Record.  

There may also be costs involved in establishing launch in context capability
from an organisation’s main application to the Devon and Cornwall Care
Record.  

There is no cost for General Practice to share information or access the Devon
and Cornwall Care Record.  

The programme team will advise on a case-by-case basis and will provide
guidance on access to central funding to support this work.

Online URL: https://elearning.cornwall.nhs.uk/site/kb/article.php?id=218
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